

[image: ]


Dear Children, Parents and Carers,
Believe it or not you have just completed week 6 of home learning. I think that many of you are getting really quite good at it.  I have been looking at lots of photos on the class pages of Dojo and there seems to be lots of great stuff going on. I have loved the Rock Star photos and the new TTRS programme seems to have gone down well too. If any of you are running short of paper and exercise books please call into school to collect some more. I am here each day and I am happy to find whatever you need. People seem to be very imaginative and are finding ways of learning that just wouldn’t be possible in school – out in the sunshine has been a popular choice! 
The VE day video has been uploaded to Class Dojo; it’s a great creation (thanks Miss Fallon) and a lovely way to remember this important anniversary. Thank you to all our families and staff who shared their photos. 

There has been a great deal in the news this week about the planned phased reopening of primary schools from 1st June. How this will work across each local authority and indeed each school may be different and we are currently awaiting further guidance so that we can be sure that pupil and staff safety remains at the forefront of any plans to reopen. I hope to be able to share some more detailed plans with you on Tuesday next week. I am sorry that things seem so uncertain at the moment and I thank you for your patience as we try to make the safest plans possible for our whole school community.

Hopefully those of you accessing the free school meal voucher codes have managed to redeem them this week.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Children, I love seeing what you have been up to on Dojo so keep posting your photos. This time next week will be the start of half term so we will be closing Dojo for the week so get busy this week and then you can have a well-earned rest. Please keep trying to be the best that you can be, remember to ask your families if there is anything you can do to help but most importantly keep happy and keep well.

Take care everyone.    Many best wishes to you all.          Mrs Farnell
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